
Town of Akron, Colorado            8/5/2024 

Request for Proposal (RFP) for Furnish & Install of Pet/Play Grade Astroturf 

Project Overview: The Town of Akron is seeking proposals from qualified contractors 
to furnish and install pet/play grade astroturf, including site preparation, for a downtown 
outdoor seating area located at 250 Main Avenue. The project area is approximately 
4,000 square feet. 

Scope of Work: 

1. Site Preparation: 
o Removal of existing surface materials. 
o Grading and leveling the site as required. 
o Installation of any necessary base materials for 

astroturf installation. 
2. Astroturf Installation: 

o Furnishing pet/play grade astroturf suitable for outdoor 
use. 

o Proper installation of astroturf, ensuring secure and 
long-lasting placement. 

o Seamless integration with surrounding surfaces and 
structures. 

Project Location: 250 Main Avenue, Akron, Colorado 

Project Size: Approximately 4,000 square feet 

Bid Submission Requirements: Interested parties are required to contact the 
Community Development Coordinator for site design layout and detailed bid 
specifications. Proposals should include: 

• Detailed cost estimate. 
• Project timeline. 
• Proof of experience with similar projects. 
• References from past clients. 
• Any additional relevant information. 

Contact Information: Community Development Coordinator: Danielle Woods 
Email: dwoods@townofakron.com 

Submission Deadline: Proposals must be submitted no later than 5:00 PM on Monday, 
August 26, 2024. 



Submission Instructions: Proposals can be submitted via email to the Community 
Development Coordinator at the above email address or delivered in person to the 
Town of Akron Town Hall office, located at 245 Main Ave, Akron, CO, 80720. 

Evaluation Criteria: 

• Compliance with the RFP requirements. 
• Cost effectiveness. 
• Experience and qualifications. 
• References and past project performance. 

Additional Information: For any inquiries or to arrange a site visit, please contact 
Danielle  Woods at the email provided above. 

The Town of Akron reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive any 
informality in proposals, and to accept the proposal that appears to be in the best 
interest of the Town. 

We look forward to receiving your proposal. 

 


